
           ​P&C 
Minutes of P&C Meeting

 

Wednesday 28th October 2020 
7:00pm to 8:00pm 

Via video conference 
 

 
Meeting Details 

12 parents and the Relieving Principal, Alison Gambino, attended via video conference. 
The meeting was chaired by Belinda Brodrick, P&C President. Minutes were taken by Martin Brown. 

Apologies 
None moted 

Minutes of Previous Meeting 
The minutes of the 2nd September P&C meeting were reviewed. 
 

Motion​: To accept the minutes of the 2nd September P&C meeting be accepted. 
Moved​: Lenore Hanksonin CARRIED 

Business arising 
None noted 

Correspondence 
1. Email reminder from P&C Federation regarding payment of membership and insurance 

Principal’s Report 
1. Professional learning days will be the first 2 days of term 1 in 2021 
2. In week 7 and 8 there will be updates to COVID requirements 
3. Thanks  to the P&C for the science lawn improvements 
4. Presented photos of the year 12 graduation and science lawn 
5. Many extended family members were about to join the graduation ceremony with online access 
6. Congratulations expressed for a very inclusive ceremony 

 
Followup 

1. Trevor Hazlewood: presentation ceremony is being worked out 
2. Lenore and Kevin have forwarded cheque for allocation by the school 
3. Year 10 subject allocations are near delivery 

Treasurer’s Report 
Jenny Nettleton presented the summary report for September. 



● $144,000 in account 
● $94,000 allocated include $35,000 outstanding for library upgrade 
● Total contributions to $55k for the year 
● Total unallocated to $61k 
● Arranging for accounts to be audited  

 
 

Motion:​ To accept the treasurer’s report 
Proposed:​ Megan Hudson CARRIED 
 

General Business Items 
1. Kevin Channells spoke regarding newly opened museums - Australian Museum featuring dinosaurs, at 

no cost. Difficulties with mixing children from other schools noted. 
2. Lenore Hankinson directed P&C members to the ​NSW Teachers Federation independent inquiry 

“Valuing the Teaching Profession”​ with video available. 
3. Nicole Williams commented on the excellent new uniform shop and uniforms. 
4. Noone will be onsite for Orientation day for fittings 
5. Peter Mayes (French department) expressed thanks for the P&C funding of the Language Perfect 

licenses 
 

Next Meeting 
All meetings are at 7.00pm. The remaining 2020 meetings are expected to be held via video conference. 

● Term 4, Week 7: 25 November AGM 

https://www.nswtf.org.au/inquiry
https://www.nswtf.org.au/inquiry

